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Headteacher: Mr Andrew Miller 
 

 

AM/LH 
 
22 October 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest Assemblies 
 
A huge thank you to everyone for their support last week when attending Harvest Assemblies.  All 
donations were gratefully received by The Wansbeck Food Bank. 
 
Book Fair 
 
The Book Fair once again proved very popular – raising £496 of which Mowbray receives £198 
towards new books for the classrooms. 
 
1st Step Pre School 
 
At long last we are delighted to announce that 1st Step Pre School now has its full clearance from 
Ofsted to open their provision at Mowbray.  Despite 1st Step applying for their registration well in 
advance of September, the registration inspection only took place last week with 1st Step receiving 
their certificate on Friday afternoon. 
 
They intend to operate Stay and Play sessions this week with a full opening after half term. 
 
Please note that if you are entering the school site for 1st Step, the gates at the rear of the school 
(Woodhorn Drive entrance) are open 7.30am to 6pm.  There’s no access to 1st Step from the 
Stakeford Lane entrance between 8.50am and 3.10pm. 
 
If you have any questions for 1st Step please contact them directly on 07708 890208. 
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Parent Consultations 
 
These will run on the following dates and times;   
 

Monday 4 November 

Appointments 
available 9:00am to 
5:30pm 

Nursery Parent Consultations *  

Tuesday 5 November Reception Parents Consultations * 

Wednesday 6 November Parent Consultations for Elder / Holly * 

Thursday 7 November Parent Consultations for Larch * 

Wednesday 13 November Appointments 
available 9:00am to 
5:30pm 

Parent Consultations for Beech Class * 

Monday 18 November Parent Consultations for Maple / Oak * 

 
Please note that we’ve had to move Beech Class from Tuesday 12 November to Wednesday 13 
November, Maple and Oak from Monday 11 November to Monday 18 November.  This is due to 
staff training on the original dates.  Apologies for any inconvenience caused.  Please click on the 
link to book your appointment with your child’s teacher    https://mowbrayprimary.schoolcloud.co.uk 
 
Monster’s Ball 
 
As you are aware, the Monster’s Ball is this Thursday during the afternoon.  If children wish to go 
to the Ball in fancy dress then they are more than welcome to.  Fancy dress should be brought in 
on the day for the children to change into with the exception of EYFS.  You should already have 
received a letter from the PTA regarding refreshments for the Monster’s Ball – no money should be 
sent in on the day. 
 
PE & Forest School Timetables 
 
These will continue from September without change. 
 
Half Term Holiday 
 
We break up this Friday for the half term holidays.  We reopen on Monday 4 November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr A Miller 
Headteacher 
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